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MARY IMMACULATE PRIMARY 

~ NEWSLETTER ~ 

Term 3 Week 4:  Monday 12th August 2019 

125 Barnier Dr Quakers Hill  NSW 2763 

www.maryimmacqhill.parra.catholic.edu.au      T: 9933 7800     E:mimmac@parra.catholic.edu.au 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
The students at Mary Immaculate are just wonderful. The teachers do a tremendous job working with them to achieve 
outstanding learning and behavioural outcomes. To keep this all going well and to, perhaps, even enhance it further we will 
be introducing a whole school approach to sustaining and developing our learning culture, we are looking to introduce 
PBS4L. 
 
What is PBS4L? 
 
Positive Behaviour Support for Learning (PBS4L) brings together the whole-school community to contribute to developing a 
positive, safe and supportive learning culture. The framework assists schools to improve social, emotional, behavioural and 
academic outcomes for children and young people. 
 
When PBS4L is implemented well, teachers and students have more time to focus on relationships and classroom 
instruction. Students and staff benefit from: 
 

• reduced problem behaviour 

• increased time focused on instruction 

• improved social-emotional wellbeing 

• positive and respectful relationships among students and staff 

• support for teachers to teach, model and respond effectively to student need 

• a predictable learning environment where staff and students know what is expected to deliver effective practices 
that can be sustained over time. 

 
PBS4L can be implemented in any school setting to support students from pre-school through to Year 12. The framework 
supports schools to identify and successfully implement evidenced-based whole-school practices that enhance learning 
outcomes for children and young people. This is achieved by using the framework to strengthen systems within the school 
such as, structures, and processes that underpin ongoing school improvement and the effectiveness of all school members.  
The process involves a school leadership team implementing four critical and connected features across each tier of the PBL 
continuum: 

1. Outcomes are locally determined, contextually and culturally relevant and measurable.  These include academic, 
social-emotional and behavioural achievements for all students. 

2. Systems are staff focused. They include policies and procedures that support all staff to enable the accurate and 
durable implementation of the practices that support students.  

3. Data the information that is used to identify the current status, the need for change and the effects of 
interventions. Data on student behaviour, academic performance, attendance and other key indicators is 
considered by the team. Data on how well the practices are being implemented is essential. By reviewing data 
frequently school teams can make decisions to select, differentiate or discontinue practices based on need. 

4. Practices are student focused. They are the evidence-based interventions and strategies that support students. 
Practices are selected and adjusted to ensure they are culturally and contextually relevant. 

 

Our PBS4L Framework will also involve our COSHC colleagues so as to provide consistency for our students while at MIPS. 
 
We will be generating our Framework over the remainder of the year in preparation for whole school launch next year. 
 

With appreciation for your ongoing support, 

 

 

Stephen Dowd, Principal 
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‘NUMERACY NEWS’ FROM YEAR 4 
 

Year Four have been working on Three Dimensional Space for the past week. They have embraced the 
challenge of taking on new learning and applying it to a variety of tasks to build knowledge (surface), 
make meaning (deep) and apply their understanding (transfer). It is wonderful to see the students work 
with confidence when using the success criteria in order the achieve to achieve the learning intention for 
this unit. We are so proud of our 21st century learners! 
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   DEBATE TEAM 
 
 
 
 

 
On Thursday, the 8th of August our Mary Immaculate Debate team attended our 4th debate at John XXIII 
Stanhope Gardens. The  topic for the debate was “Family holidays should not be taken during the school 
term” . We were the negative team. Six of our fabulous students took on four other students from John 
XXIII. 
 
Our first speaker was Ethan who did absolutely 
tremendous job. He talked about how airports would 
be less busy and how the break would encourage 
children to learn about other cultures. Our second 
speaker was Isabella, who spoke about spending 
more time with family, and the affect holidays have 
on our wellbeing. Our final speaker was Brisa R who 
recapped our debate brilliantly. 
  
We tried so hard and so did St John XXIII. Both teams 
put up a brilliant fight and tried their hardest. The 
adjudicator addressed the results…… sadly we lost 
although we put up a good fight. At first we were a bit 
disappointed, but then we realised we tried our best, 
we worked hard and most importantly we had LOTS 
of fun preparing and presenting the debate! 
 
Isabella N, Brisa R, Carlos H and Ethan W 
 
 
 
 
 

2019 MARY MACKILLOP AWARD LIST 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

KG Ava J 1P Liam P 3M Casey S 5M Jacob G 

KM Yvonne A 2G Caleb M 3P Isla H 5P Olivia S 

KP Mya H 2M Amelia M 4G Aarya K 6G Marissa U 

KB Sophie B 2P Nachelle R 4M Gabriel D 6M Andrea C 

1G Aleahya W 2B Aviel F 4P Lily G 6P Aurea C 

1M Natalya A 3G Andrew D 5G Chanel Z   
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Book Week 2019 

Monday 19th August  - Friday 23rd August 

 
 

We are very excited that Book Week is fast approaching! Mary Immaculate Primary School will be 
celebrating Book Week during Week 5. A variety of activities will be held across the week for the 
children culminating with our Book Week Parade and Family Reading Morning. 
 

Book Week Parade 

 
All children are invited to participate in the 2019 Book Parade as a part of our Book Week celebrations. 
On this day children can come to school dressed as their favourite book character. The theme for Book 
Week 2019 is ‘Reading is my Secret Power.’                                                      
 
The parade will take place on Thursday, 22nd August at approximately 9:10am.  
 

Family Reading Morning 

 
Following the Book Parade we will be holding a family reading morning where family members or special 
friends are able to bring along their favourite picture book to share with their child.  
 
An announcement will be made to guide you to visit your child’s classroom, find a comfy spot nearby and 
share your book together. Bring along a rug and share the joy of reading together. 
 
If you have any questions please see your child’s teacher. 
 
 
We look forward to a fabulous Book Week 2019. 
 
 
 
Book Week Organising Committee 
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Author Visit Postponed 
 
FYI we have had to postpone our visit from Anna Fienberg until 
further notice. Once a new date has been arranged we will let you 
know. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Peer Support Week 4!  
 
This week in Peer Support, students will work in their groups to 
recall their strengths and activities in which they enjoy doing. 
They will discuss how to develop their strengths and practice 
some of these important strengths in the groups with their Peer 
Leader. It would be great to follow up this discussion around the 
dinner table to acknowledge the strengths of your child! 
 

Mrs Behrens  
 
 

Feast of the Assumption of the Blessed Virgin Mary 
 
 
This week we celebrate the Feast of the 
Assumption of the Blessed Virgin Mary. As we 
are a Marian school all Mary Immaculate 
students will be attending the Parish Mass for 
this feast day on this THURSDAY 15th of August, 
at 9:15am. We warmly extend an invitation to 
you all to join us at the Mass.  
 
Please note that all celebrations across the 
year are placed onto the Parent Calendar for 
reference at any time.  
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SCHOOL FEES 2019 

Instalment 3 Fee Statements 

School fee statements for instalment 3 have been sent home. 

Please note that the due date is Wednesday, 28th August 2019. 

Thank you to all the families that have finalised their instalment 2 

account or are continuing payment plans and are up to date. 

If you have any queries regarding fees, please contact Liz via email 

Imac-qkhlfees@parra.catholic.edu.au or 02 9933 7800 

Message from COSHC 
 
A reminder that teacher supervision finishes at 3:40pm. After that 
time, children are supervised by COSHC staff if they are enrolled in 
after school care. In order for correct number of children to be 
counted it would be appreciated if you could please exit the school 
grounds once you have collected your children from their respective 
classrooms. Thank you for your co-operation. 

 
 
 

 

Good luck to our Zone Athletics team who are competing on 
Tuesday 13th August at Blacktown International Sports Park.  

 
 
 

P&F Meeting 
 

A reminder that the P&F meeting will be held in the staff room 
on Wednesday, 14th August 2019 at 7pm. 
 
All are welcome. 

 
 

P&F Fundraiser—Family Photography Day 
 

• Family Photography Day Sunday 15th September – appointments starting from 9am. Bookings can 
be made via our unique Try Booking Code or cash returned with your coupon to the school.  

  

•      ‘Appointments will fill fast after a very successful day last year 
  

•      ‘Limited spaces available, book early to secure your preferred time’ 
  

•      Great family gift idea for that special birthday or Christmas 
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PIANO LESSONS 

 

 

 

Tony McDonald 

L.Mus.AGM, A.Mus.AGM, C.Mus.A 

Parklea/Stanhope Gardens 

Give your child the gift of music 

Beginners to Advanced 

Australian Guild or AMEB Exams 

Fully Accredited Teacher 

Stanhope Gardens 

Phone – 0432072700 

Email – ajmusic27@hotmail.com 

 Ballet  

Lyrical Jazz  

Hip Hop  

Musical Theatre  

Acrobatics  

Salsa  

Rock & Roll  

Drama  

Privates  

Toddler's  

Mini's Elite Performance 

YOU CAN LEARN MORE ABOUT OUR AVAILABLE CLASSES 

ON OUR WEBSITE WWW.HYPE-OENTERTAINMENT.COM 

OR CALL US ON 0431 584 508  

Nurture Flourish Grow 
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PULL UP A PEW!!! 
 

You would be familiar with our church pews 

located around the school grounds, they are 

now up for sale. 

 

We are looking from $300 each and there are 

approximately 26 seats for sale. 

 

Please contact the office if you are interested in 

purchasing  a seat or 2, otherwise please 

spread the word. 
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